
At Westview, Priscilla Women is a branch of our women’s ministry. 

Our CM&A District requests that every women’s ministry in each of its 

churches provide money to go towards the Missionary Outfit Fund 

that helps to support missionaries from our District. The money from 

this fund goes to provide house wares, clothes, necessities, and 

appliances for missionaries going out into the field. Priscilla Women is 

the name for the group of women from Westview who meet once a 

month and manage this ministry opportunity.  

 

They meet the first Tuesday of each month from 10:00 am - 1:30 pm in 

the library/kitchen area. They begin in the library to trim stamps. At 

11:30 am, they go to the kitchen for a sack lunch, and then follow with 

a missionary-focused meeting. This is a great way to keep in touch 

and find out about the missionaries we support. This group is open to 

any interested women who go to Westview. Childcare is available. 

 

Since Priscilla Women is a representation of the women from our 

church, it seems natural to include all of women’s ministry to have 

the opportunity to provide money for this Outfit Fund. Thus, in 

 addition to the regular collections made during the Priscilla 

 Women meetings, we will extend the opportunity to give  to 

 this fund six times a year during our Westview Women’s 

 Fellowship Nights Out. There will be a reminder on the bulletin 

 inserts for each applicable event. If you want to contribute to 

  the Outfit Fund, but are unable to attend any of these 

  events, you can include it with your regular offering to 

  Westview and write on the memo of the check what 

   you want contributed to the Outfit Fund.   

 

   If you have any questions regarding Women’s 

   Ministry, please contact Jeannie Schlatter. 


